
 

Newsletter  01                  Friday  03 Sep 2021 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2020 – 2021 

 

Please note that these dates are provisional pending 
government  guidance regarding Covid-19 and may 

be subject to change at short notice. 
 

Autumn Term 1 2021 

Wed 1st September 2021—Fri 15th October 

Half Term 

Mon 18th October—Fri 29th October 

Autumn Term 2 2021 

Mon 1st November—Fri 17th December 

Christmas Break 

Mon 20th December—Mon 3rd January 2022 

Spring Term 1 2022 

Tues 4th January —Fri 11th February 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 14th February—Fri 18th February 2022 

Spring Term 2 2022 

Mon 21st February —Fri 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

Mon 4th April—Mon 18th April 2022 

Summer Term 1 2022 

Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

Half Term 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

Summer Term 2 2022 

Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

 

We hope you have had a wonderful    
summer, despite world events, COVID and 

the miserable weather.  
 

How happy we are to see all of our      
children and parents ‘face to face’ at long 

last.   
 

Everyone looks wonderful! 
 

Hopefully things are finally getting back to 
normal, and the only bubbles we see this 

year, will be those involving soap! 
 

We have lots of really exciting things planned, 
including school trips, so please watch this 

space! 
 

2021/2022 is going to be great! 

Photographers are in school next week, to take pictures for the school website. 
 
If you do not wish your child to be pictured, please notify the school office in 
writing, on or before 9.00 am on Tuesday 7th September .  Please make sure 
your child looks smart next week. 



 
 

...At the End of the Day 
 
At the end of the school day, children 
will be dismissed by their teacher from 
their line up.  
 
Please do not call your child from the 
line-up until the teacher has seen you. 
This way, we can ensure that your child 
has been handed over to the right      
person. 

Hurrah! After School activities and the Six O’Clock Club start again next 
week. 
 
Once more, there will be a choice of three activities per key stage, each day.  
This means there will be something for every child to do, on every day of the 
week. 
 
Please visit the school’s website to register for clubs.  Remember to make your 
payments via Parentpay.  For easy access, we have placed a link to Parentpay 
in the Afterschool club section of the school’s website. 
 
NB: To guarantee your child’s place at club, you should ensure that your  
booking and payment/s are made in advance and paid by 3.00 pm at the latest, 
on the day that the activity is due to take place. Any booking after this time 
will not be accepted and you will have to collect your child at the 3.30 pm. 
 

£4.00 per activity 
 

£11.00 per day for Six O’Clock Club 

Lingham Street  
Closure 

 
We would like to notify our 

parents who drive to 
school, that Lingham 

Street w ill be closed to 
cars on  

Wednesday 22nd  
September  

Reading Diaries 
 

Reading Diaries are not being sent home  
until next week. 
 
Parents and carers are kindly asked to make 
sure that your child continues to read every 

School  Meals   
 

 
Chi ldren in  Year  3  

 
 

Children moving from Year 2 to Year 3 
are no longer eligible to receive       
Universal Free School Meals.   

 
If you child is in Year 3 and you wish 
them to stay for school meals, please 

make payments on Parentpay.   
 

If you think your child may be entitled 
to receive Free School Meals, we can 
check your eligibility.  Please contact 
the school office for further details. 

 
Meal Costs this Term: Autumn Term 1 

 
33 Days @ £2.50 per day = 

 

£82.50  
 

Meal Costs this Term: Autumn Term 2 
 

34 Days @ £2.50 per day = 
 

£85.00 

 

Monday 6th 

September 

9.00 am Year 2 

Monday 6th 

September 

3.30 pm Year 6 

Tuesday 7th 

September 

9.00 am Year 5 

Wednesday 

8th September 

9.00 am Year 4 

Wednesday 

8th September 

3.30 pm Year 3 

Thursday 9th 

September 

3.3 pm Year 1 

Friday 10th 

September 

9.00 am Reception 

We are pleased to be able to 
invite parents in each class 
to attend a brief Welcome 
Meeting at the times shown 
here. 
 
Meetings will be held in 
your child’s classroom.  
His/her class teacher will 
take this opportunity to give 
you information about your 
child’s education, this year. 
 
You will have the chance to 
meet and speak to their class 
teacher. 
 
We look forward to meeting 
with you. 


